ARB Innovative Clean Transit

From: michael-leonard creditor <mlcred46@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 12, 2018 9:56 AM

To: ARB Innovative Clean Transit

Subject: Adopt a strong Innovative Clean Transit rule

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

California has always been in the lead of adopting rules that help preserve our environment. Please continue this great
tradition.

| urge you to use the Innovative Clean Transit rulemaking process to mandate all California transit agencies to transition
to entirely zero-emission bus fleets by 2040.

We have the technology to put zero-emission buses on the road today -- and the science tells us we can't wait to take
action. Therefore, the rule should also set ambitious short-term targets as well, to get at least 1,250 zero-emission buses
on California's roads by the end of 2021.

Sincerely,

michael-leonard creditor
p.o. box 654

Address (Cont.)

la jolla, CA 92038



